
To the 
Committee Secretary. 
  
I'm writing to express my very strong belief that the Live Animal Export trade should be banned now 
and forever. 
Please take into consideration the Bill To End Live Export Trade sent to the Committee enquiry by the 
Greens and support it. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Vanna Walsh 
 


